
Volunteer Opportunity Announcement 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce a wonderful opportunity for you to get involved with our school's 

sports teams! As we gear up for another thrilling season, we are in need of enthusiastic 

volunteers to support our athletes and coaches. 

Volunteer Roles Available: 

• Team Coaches 

• Assistant Coaches 

• Game Day Helpers 

• Fundraising Coordinators 

• Event Organizers 

Your involvement plays a crucial role in the success of our programs, and it's a great way to 

connect with our school community while making a positive impact on our student-athletes. 

If you're interested, please reach out to: 

Contact Person: Jane Smith 

Email: jane.smith@privateschool.edu 

Phone: (555) 123-4567 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our sports teams! We look forward to 

working together to create an unforgettable experience for our students. 

Best regards, 

The Sports Committee 


